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RAHALL ANNOUNCES GRANT FOR TOXIC WASTE CONTROL

WASHINGTON, D.C.-- CoNGRESSMAN Nick J. RAHALL, II
(D-WV) ANNOUNCED TODAY THAT A GRANT IN THE AMOUNT OF
$12,400 HAS BEEN GRANTED TO THE WEST VIRGINIA
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH FROM THE U.S. ENVIRONMENTAL
PROTECTION AGENCY TO HELP AUGMENT THEIR TOXIC SUBSTANCE

COMPLIANCE MONITORING PROGRAM.

"THIS GRANT WILL HELP IN THE STATE'S BATTLE TO

CONTROL TOXIC WASTE," SAID RAHALL.

THE PROGRAM WAS SET UP TO COMPLY WITH THE STATE'S
TOXIC SUBSTANCE LEGISLATION, THE TOXIC SUBSTANCES
ConTROL AcT.
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